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We welcome the news confirmed at the end of last week that pharmaceutical products and
medical devices will be moved from the competence of Directorate-General (DG) Enterprise
and Industry to the health and consumer-focused, DG SANCO in the new European
Commission.

Read more…

http://haiweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/10/European-Medicines-Policy-Where-It-Belongs-2009.pdf
http://haiweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/10/European-Medicines-Policy-Where-It-Belongs-2009.pdf

